
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
1st February 2023 

To The Mirfield Free Grammar– Pupils, Parents and Carers 

Dear Pupils, Parents and Carers, 

The Trust board members, core Trust team, all the staff and pupils across our academies and designations would today like 

to officially welcome you into our 2-18 Trust. We have already been working positively with many of the staff for over a year 

and more intensively in the last few months on joint initiatives and projects. 

The Trust board has been impressed by the professional way The Mirfield Free Grammar staff have all pulled together with 

effective support from their senior leadership team and governors. Mr Jimmy Christian has ensured we are able to integrate 

systems and processes, in line with expectations, and we are thankful for his continuing support and dedication.  

We are delighted that we have formed our 2-18 Trust family together. The Mirfield Free Grammar has a unique community 

feel and we look forward to sharing and developing further partnerships; gaining from the greater efficiencies which linking 

together makes possible; using evidence of what works to guide curriculum offers and develop resources across sites, year 

groups and pupil forums. We know our communities all share the value of working together for the greater good of all and 

strive to continuously make networks and partnerships to broaden educational opportunities to achieve excellence 

together. 

We will also soon be seeking your views to gain a greater insight to help further shape our journey together. 

We look forward to seeing you all very soon. 

Kindest regards,  

Mr Carlton Midgley, Chair of the Trust                                                      Mrs Amanda Bennett, Chief Executive Officer1 

 

1 Please see GHAT post holders  
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